
 

 

 

 

Wet sponge target fun  

 

Victoria Place 
After School Club  

June/July Newsletter 

What’s been happening 
in After School Club: 

Exploring nature in the park, 
building dens, playing sports 
games and races, having fun 
with shaving foam. 

 

We have been exploring ice in 
many ways i.e., melting and 

painting ice, building with ice, 
using tools to uncover animals 

and other treasures within. And 
of course, having ice lollies to 
keep us cool in hot weather.  

 

Conducting science experiments 
such as lava lamps, volcanos 
and elephant toothpaste.  

Reminders: 

As the weather finally looks like we might get a bit of summer for the remaining days 
of this term, please may all children bring their sun hats and water bottles. Sun cream 

is provided by us and will be reapplied at the after-school club. Thank you.  



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary: 

 

Sat 20 July  

Please come and see 
after school club stall 
at St. Mary’s Summer 

fair this weekend.  

 

Wed 24 July 

Last day of term. We 
will collect children 
one hour earlier for 

one extra hour of fun.  

 

Summer holidays:  

25 July 2024 –  

3 September 2024. 

Look forward to seeing 
you back on Wed 4th 

September 2024.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


